
January 28th 2022

Practicing Work-Life Balance

We invite GLC Alumni from Europe and
also from the U.S. for 90 minutes to
ReThink work-life balance in their life
and hearing from examples and ideas
from different countries. We need to
take care of ourselves before we can
help others!
While we will hear some great
examples from our alumni about
physical activities, it is equally
important that we think also about
other ways to maintain our mental
health and how to improve our own
situation where we can.

The event is hosted virtually by our
Albanian partner Co-Plan.

Join Facebook event Join Zoom event

February 7th 2022

Happy Hour: Travel

It is Happy Hour everyone!
Please, prepare a cup of tea or
something of your liking for the end of
the work day and join us for an hour of
fun and socializing. While we will hear
about the great travel adventures of
our colleague and friend Deb Martin
(GLCAP), we will also get to know our
mysterious guest and together
uncover their identity. 

View in browser

STAY ENGAGED: Upcoming events

https://www.facebook.com/events/486731609810675?utm_source=newsletter&utm_medium=email&utm_campaign=glchange_makers_updates_january_2022&utm_term=2022-01-27
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/86386618535?pwd=UHZlRkZLNGhPWCs5dlY4SVBSc29IUT09&utm_source=newsletter&utm_medium=email&utm_campaign=glchange_makers_updates_january_2022&utm_term=2022-01-27
http://localhost:3000/decode_hex/68747470733a2f2f707265766965772e6d61696c65726c6974652e636f6d2f653269366d3079336138


This is the pilot of our new online
series, where we will try to virtually
recreate the atmosphere of a café or
a bar and spend time together in a
fun enviornment. 

The event is hosted virtually by our
Romanian partner CeRe.

Join Facebook event Join Zoom event

Days Hours Minutes Seconds

* As we strive to keep our gatherings safe, please note we are only creating private

Facebook events. If you can't access the events on Facebook, but would like to mark your

participation there, please reach Elizabeth Balint or any country director. 

Please don't share publicly the Zoom link to these events. You are however welcome to

invite trusted colleagues and friends who might be interested.

STAY INFORMED: News Bites
A Decade of Success

Will we be able to travel in

https://www.facebook.com/events/511554930249492?utm_source=newsletter&utm_medium=email&utm_campaign=glchange_makers_updates_january_2022&utm_term=2022-01-27
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/81459448351?utm_source=newsletter&utm_medium=email&utm_campaign=glchange_makers_updates_january_2022&utm_term=2022-01-27


2022?

We certainly hope so!

24 fellows from our 2020/2021 virtual
delegation are still ready to travel to
the U.S. and host their mentors back
in their country afterward. We are
hopeful that they will be able to make
their trip in the U.S. for 1 month,
starting late April. They have shown

great dedication and stayed engaged for nearly 2 years now!

We are also making plans for a physical International Alumni Reunion in Hungary
in the second half  of June 2022, to mark 10 years since the f irst delegation that
traveled on our program. There might be other opportunities for travel, so stay
tuned.

Last chance to contribute to
our 2021 fundraising
campaign!

By the end of January, we are
off icially closing our 2021 fundraising
campaign. If  you have not donated
yet, you can still do it here. We are so
grateful for so many alumni from
Europe and the U.S. who have
contributed, along with friends of the
program! Here's what some of them
shared: 

"Thank you for asking. This organization is valuable to me, to us, to many."

"For international cooperation in our fights for a just world where everyone has a
right to a prosperous life and their needs are met."

"Let's all support this critical exchange!"

STAY INSPIRED: Alumni stories

Congratulations to two of  our alumni who are now part of  
T he Obama Foundation programs

https://glc-teachdemocracy2.org/donate/?utm_source=newsletter&utm_medium=email&utm_campaign=glchange_makers_updates_january_2022&utm_term=2022-01-27


Zora Molnar is now
selected for the Obama

Foundation Europe
Leaders program in 2022

GLC Alumna Zora Molnar
(Hungary, Fall 2018) is among
the selected participants of

2022 Europe Leaders program of
the Obama Foundation. This is a

six-month, virtual leadership
development and civic
engagement program.

Zora is a project manager at
Jamba Hungary Foundation, an
international social enterprise

that provides training and
career development

opportunities for people with
disabilities, as well as inclusive

services, counseling, and
training for employers. In 2018,

she led a successful movement
to make all stops on one of

Budapest’s major metro lines
accessible to wheelchair users.

"I am very pleased to be part of
the Leaders Europe Program of

the Obama Foundation. This is a
competitive fellowship that
offers a series of inspiring
lectures and skill building

sessions. I would like to take this
opportunity to build new

relationships and increase my
knowledge about value-based,

inclusive leadership.", Zora
shares.

Eva Tessza Udvarhelyi
completed the Obama

Foundation Scholars
program in 2021

GLC Alumna Eva Tessza
Udvarhelyi (Hungary, Spring

2016) has succesfully
completed the previous round

of the Obama Foundation
Scholars program that span

from August 2020 to May 2021.
Within the program, Tessza
focused on active citizen

participation by joining two
Columbia University classes per
semester and attending weekly
seminars on American politics,

leadership development
sessions, roundtable

discussions. One of these virtual
seminars were attended by

Barack Obama himself .

For her experience with the
program Tessza shares: 'It was a

wonderful year to take a step
back from my daily work and be

able to learn about social
movement, progressive politics
and citizen participation. I also
had the chance to ref lect on

my own practices and my long-
term perspectives as a

change-makers".

Tessza is the Head of the Off ice
for Community Participation at

the Municipality of the 8th
District of Budapest.



STAY REFLECTIVE: Long Read

Why time management is ruining our
lives?

"Email had become far more than a technical problem. It functioned as a kind
of inf inite to-do list, to which anyone on the planet could add anything at will.
For the “knowledge workers” of the digital economy, it was both metaphor and
delivery mechanism for the feeling that the pressure of trying to complete an

ever-increasing number of tasks, in a f inite quantity of time, was becoming
impossible to bear."

The Guardian

Read full article

STAY SUPPORTIVE: Fundraising

https://www.theguardian.com/technology/2016/dec/22/why-time-management-is-ruining-our-lives?utm_source=newsletter&utm_medium=email&utm_campaign=glchange_makers_updates_january_2022&utm_term=2022-01-27


Donate here (U.S.) Donate here (Europe)

Co ntact us:

Vladislav Petkov, International Alumni
Coordinator at v.petkov@proeuropean.net

Elizabeth Balint, GLC Program manager at
glc_teachdemocracy4@hotmail.com

You receive this email because you are an
alumna/us/i or a friend of the GLC Teach

Democracy program. We would be sad to
see you go, but you can always:

Unsubscribe

LAST CHANCE TO SUPPORT OUR 2021 FUNDRAISING
CAMPAIGN

We use all donations to support strategic partnerships between Europe and the
U.S. and further exchange of ideas, know-how and learning for social change.

Your contribution matters!

Our common goal is to increase citizen empowerment and democratic
processes in Europe through community organizing and other types of support

for minority and disadvantaged communities.

GLC Alumni Network

The GLC Alumni Network is administratively managed in Europe by our Bulgarian partner Pro European Network.

https://connect.clickandpledge.com/Organization/glc-teachdemocracy2/Campaign/ProfessionalFellows?utm_source=newsletter&utm_medium=email&utm_campaign=glchange_makers_updates_january_2022&utm_term=2022-01-27
https://www.paypal.com/donate/?hosted_button_id=XUA3S9EGMKSE8&utm_source=newsletter&utm_medium=email&utm_campaign=glchange_makers_updates_january_2022&utm_term=2022-01-27
https://www.facebook.com/glcteachdemocracy?utm_source=newsletter&utm_medium=email&utm_campaign=glchange_makers_updates_january_2022&utm_term=2022-01-27
mailto:v.v.petkov@gmail.com
mailto:etkov@proeuropean.net
mailto:at%20glc_teachdemocracy4@hotmail.com
http://localhost:3000/decode_hex/68747470733a2f2f707265766965772e6d61696c65726c6974652e636f6d2f653269366d3079336138
https://www.mailerlite.com/?utm_source=newsletter&utm_medium=email&utm_campaign=glchange_makers_updates_january_2022&utm_term=2022-01-27

